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It is most important that correspondence to a Foreign 
Service post be addressed to a section or position 
rather than to an of ficer by name. This will eliminate 
delays resulting from the forwarding of official mail 
to officers who have transferred. Normally, corre­
spondence concerning commercial matters should 
be addressed simply "Commercial Section" fol­
lowed by the nameand correctmailing address of the 
post. (Examples of correct mailing addresses appear 
on page xii.) 
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TO SUBMIT KEY OFFICER CHANGES ONLY: 
SEND CABLE TO: 

PS/GE, ROOM 1845, DEPARTMENT OF STATE 20520-1853 
or FAX (202) 647-0016 

FAX messages must be followed up with cables or 
memos 
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